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This coursebook is divided into 14 units with a language review at the
end of each unit. Authentic texts, motivating topics and fun
communication activities engage students of different ages and an
extensive writing reference section includes model answers and
develops writing skills.
In this text, particular focus is given to functional language, with
units on areas such as greetings, excuses, directions and
descriptions, agreeing and disagreeing. This gives students a wider
view of grammar and vocabulary in context in a variety of immediately
useful everyday situations.
Combines systematic training in exam techniques and thorough
development of advanced level language skills.
Spotlight on Advanced is a comprehensive course that has been revised
to be in line with the new Cambridge English exam specifications for
January 2015. It prepares adults and younger learners to excel in the
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revised exam. An exciting new feature of this revised edition is the
Ideas Generator. Test takers need to generate ideas to pass the
Speaking and Writing papers of the exam. The Ideas Generator uses
National Geographic videos to stimulate students' interest in common
exam topics, help them build ideas about these topics and gather the
language they need to effectively write or speak about them. After
each video lesson students will have a bank of ideas, functional
language and vocabulary tied to eight topics that commonly appear in
the exam. One of the most difficult parts of the exam for students is
the Speaking Test. The Speaking Test videos and worksheets will
prepare students by getting them to engage with simulations of all
four parts of the Speaking test.

Third edition of the best-selling Cambridge English: First (FCE)
course. The Student's Book contains fresh, updated texts and artwork
that provide solid language development, lively class discussion and
training in exams skills. The 24 topic-based units include examples
from the Cambridge English Corpus to highlight common learner errors
while vocabulary sections informed by the English Vocabulary Profile
ensure that students are learning the most useful language required at
this level. A phrasal verb list provides a handy reference for
students. The interactive CD-ROM provides comprehensive extra practice
of the language and topics covered in the book.
Spotlight on Writing offers teachers a wide variety of topics and
activities to stimulate, engage, challenge, entertain and extend all
pupils’ writing skills. This extremely practical resource provides
busy teachers and teaching assistants with a collection of worksheets
that can be used as instant, educationally appropriate learning
activities written specifically with the inclusive classroom in mind.
The wide variety of exercises encourages pupils to think about writing
and to develop skills in writing facts and information, creative
writing and editing, whilst building confidence and motivation.
Teachers can use this book to develop a flexible inclusive approach,
comprising individualised materials and opportunities for extended
practice. All the books in this series: Promote effective intervention
and inclusion strategies for teachers and teaching assistants Provide
materials that are solidly grounded in an understanding of how
children learn and the particular difficulties of children with
special needs. Stimulate discussion and interaction Can be used as
part of an individual or small group learning programme for a child
with special needs Provide 'whole class' materials that can also
engage older children or those with a higher level of achievement
Offer teachers quick, fun activities that never require additional
resources, special materials or preparation. Spotlight on Writing is
an essential tool for any teacher striving to offer every pupil
opportunities to maximise their own potential and develop strong
writing skills.
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Cambridge English Proficiency 2 contains four complete and authentic
examination papers for Cambridge English: Proficiency, also known as
Cambridge Certificate of Proficiency in English (CPE). This collection
of examination papers provides the most authentic exam preparation
available. These examination papers allow candidates to familiarise
themselves with the content and format of the exam and to practise
useful examination techniques. Audio CDs containing the exam Listening
material, a Student's Book with answers, and a Student's Book with
answers with downloadable Audio are available separately.
Education, which has been at the heart of the Middle East and North
Africa (MENA) region’s history and civilizations for centuries, has a
large untapped potential to contribute to human capital, well-being,
and wealth. The region has invested heavily in education for decades,
but it has not been able to reap the benefits of its investments.
Despite a series of reforms, MENA has remained stuck in a lowlearning, low-skills level. Expectations and Aspirations: A New
Framework for Education in the Middle East and North Africa identifies
four key sets of tensions that are holding back education in the
region: credentials and skills, discipline and inquiry, control and
autonomy, and tradition and modernity. These tensions are shaped by
society and are reflected in classrooms. If they are not addressed,
MENA will continue to operate at a level below its potential. This
report outlines a new framework with a three-pronged approach that can
help address these tensions and unleash the potential of education in
MENA: • A concerted push for learning that starts early for all
children regardless of background, with qualified and motivated
educators, and that leverages technology, uses modern approaches, and
monitors learning outcomes • A stronger pull for skills by all
stakeholders in the labor market and society that involves coordinated
multisystem reforms within and beyond the education system • A new
pact for education at the national level with a unified vision, shared
responsibilities, and accountabilities. Education is not just the
responsibility of the education system—it is everyone’s business. The
push, pull, and pact framework offers an opportunity for MENA to move
forward to reclaim its heritage of a learned region and to meet the
expectations and aspirations of its people. The current situation in
MENA requires a renewed focus on education, not just as a national
priority for economic growth and social development, but as a national
emergency for stability, peace, and prosperity.
This pack consists of the Student's Book with answers with CD-ROM and
Class Audio CDs. The Student's Book fully prepares students to tackle
each part of every exam paper. Unique grammar and vocabulary exercises
train students to avoid common mistakes. The interactive CD-ROM
provides comprehensive extra practice of the language and topics
covered in the book and supports mixed ability focusing on students'
own particular areas of difficulty. The Class Audio CDs contain the
recordings for the listening exercises in the Student's Book. A full
practice test is available online for teachers to access.
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This is the overprinted teachers edition of the title of the same
name. Materials included in this resource cover ten TOEIC Practice
Tests (both listening & reading) the tests have been designed to
provide students with the strategies they need in order to familiarise
themselves with the format of the 7 different TOEIC exam tasks.
Cambridge English Advanced 3 contains four tests for the Advanced
exam, also known as Certificate in Advanced English (CAE). These
examination papers for the Cambridge English: Advanced (CAE) exam
provide the most authentic exam preparation available, allowing
candidates to familiarise themselves with the content and format of
the exam and to practise useful exam techniques. The Student's Book is
also available in a 'without answers' edition. Audio CDs (2)
containing the exam Listening material and a Student's Book with
answers and downloadable Audio are available separately.
Extensive additional material in the format of a full-colour workbook,
that enables students to consolidate and enrich their language and
practice exam skills. This intensive course will satisfy your
students' practice needs and allow them to achieve their full
potential. If you want to teach your students at the level of the exam
from the beginning of the year, use Expert. The material is fully
revised and completely in line with the latest exam specifications.
Expert provides intensive & extensive practice in exam tasks from day
one.
Complements and consolidates the Coursebook material: activities
follow on from but are not dependent on the Coursebook Provides
comprehensive revision, practice and extension, and additional Use of
English sections Additional practice of skills, exam tasks and
language points Six additional Use of English spreads and a complete
practice test (excluding Preliminary) With key version
Spotlight on Modern Transformer Design introduces a novel approach to
transformer design using artificial intelligence (AI) techniques in
combination with finite element method (FEM). Today, AI is widely used
for modeling nonlinear and large-scale systems, especially when
explicit mathematical models are difficult to obtain or completely
lacking. Moreover, AI is computationally efficient in solving hard
optimization problems. Many numerical examples throughout the book
illustrate the application of the techniques discussed to a variety of
real-life transformer design problems, including: • problems relating
to the prediction of no-load losses; • winding material selection; •
transformer design optimisation; • and transformer selection.
Spotlight on Modern Transformer Design is a valuable learning tool for
advanced undergraduate and graduate students, as well as researchers
and power engineering professionals working in electric utilities and
industries, public authorities, and design offices.
These examination papers for the 2015 revised Cambridge English:
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Advanced (CAE) exam provide the most authentic exam preparation
available, allowing candidates to familiarise themselves with the
content and format of the exam and to practise useful exam techniques.
The Student's Book with answers is perfect for classroom-based test
practice. An Audio CD containing the recordings for the Listening test
is available separately, or as part of the Student's Book Pack
(containing the Student's Book with answers and Audio CD), also
available separately.
Practical training in listening and speaking for the CAE.

This preparation book for the Cambridge advanced and proficiency exams
provides coverage of the structures and vocabulary essential for exam
success. Grammar is presented clearly and concisely in each unit with
integrated vocabulary content, and varied and challenging exercises.

Four authentic Cambridge English Language Assessment examination
papers for the Cambridge English: First (FCE) exam. These examination
papers for the Cambridge English: First (FCE) exam provide the most
authentic exam preparation available, allowing candidates to
familiarise themselves with the content and format of the exam and to
practise useful exam techniques. The Student's Book without answers is
perfect for classroom-based test practice. The Student's Book is also
available in a 'with answers' edition. Audio CDs (2) containing the
exam Listening material and a Student's Book with answers and
downloadable Audio are available separately. These tests are also
available as Cambridge English: First Tests 5-8 on Testbank.org.uk

Spotlight on FCE prepares students to be fully aware of how the exam
works and how to be ready to pass it. It consolidates and builds on
essential areas of grammar and vocabulary. It also develops the
speaking, reading, writing and listening skills required to pass.
Spotlight on FCE also works well with the new online preparation
course My FCE, which offers over 40 hours of additional test
preparation.
Exam Essentials Practice Tests provide students with an invaluable
combination of exam information, task guidance and up-to-date exam
practice. This revised edition provides updated tests along with two
completely new tests written by experts in the field and are at least
the same level as the real Cambridge English exam. Students can be
confident that if they do well in the Practice Tests, they'll do well
in the real exam

A focused, 50-60 hour course for the revised Cambridge English:
Advanced (CAE) exam from 2015. The Student's Book without answers
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provides C1-level students with thorough preparation and practice
needed for exam success. All four of the revised exam papers are
covered. 'Quick steps' and Writing and Speaking guides explain what to
expect in the exam, and provide strategies on approaching each paper,
model answers, useful expressions and further practice. The
accompanying CD-ROM provides interactive language and skills practice.
There are two complete practice tests for teachers to access online.
Audio required for the Student's Book listening exercises is available
on Class Audio CDs or in the Student's Book Pack, both available
separately.
No other description available.
The series is specially designed for students from intermediate to
proficiency level. Each book consists of five modules and provides
systematic preparation in all four language skills - listening,
speaking, reading and writing - required at these levels. The
Student's Book and the Workbook are designed to be covered in
approximately 100 to 120 hours of classroom work.

Collocations are combinations of words which frequently appear
together. Using them makes your English sound more natural. Presents
and explains approximately 1,500 word combinations in typical contexts
using tables, charts, short texts and dialogues.
Cambridge Certificate in Advanced English 6 Student's Book contains
four complete past papers for the Cambridge Certificate in Advanced
English (CAE) examination from Cambridge ESOL. These genuine past
examination papers provide candidates with an excellent opportunity to
familiarise themselves with the content and format of the CAE
examination and to practise examination techniques. Attractive colour
visual material for Paper 5 is included with each test, enabling
students to prepare thoroughly for the paired interview (Paper 5). The
'with answers' edition includes guidance on the interview (Paper 5) as
well as answer keys, tapescripts and model compositions. The
accompanying Cassette/CD Set contains the recorded material for the
aural component of the exam (Paper 4). The Self-study Pack contains
the Student's Book with answers and Audio CDs.
Spotlight on CAE is a comprehensive course carefully written to the
new CAE exam specifications introduced in December 2008. It prepares
adult and younger learners to excel in the revised exam. All four
skills are developed within each of the sixteen units, and are
supported by an overall skills-based examination syllabus.Spotlight on
CAE includes:

This festschrift in honor of Professor Budugur Lakshminarayana's 60th
birthday-based on the proceedings of a symposium on Turbomachinery
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Fluid Dynamics and Heat Transfer held recently at The Pennsylvania
State University, University Park-provides authoritative and
conclusive research results as well as new insights into complex flow
features found in the turbomachinery used for propulsion, power, and
industrial applications. Explaining in detail compressors, heat
transfer fields in turbines, computational fluid dynamics, and
unsteady flows, Turbomachinery Fluid Dynamics and Heat Transfer
covers: Mixing mechanisms, annulus wall boundary layers, and the flow
field in transonic turbocompressors The numerical implementation of
turbulence models in a computer code Secondary flows, film cooling,
and thermal turbulence modeling The visualization method of modeling
using liquid crystals Innovative techniques in the computational
modeling of compressor and turbine flows measurement in unsteady flows
as well as axial flows and compressor noise generation And much more
Generously illustrated and containing key bibliographic citations,
Turbomachinery Fluid Dynamics and Heat Transfer is an indispensable
resource for mechanical, design, aerospace, marine, manufacturing,
materials, industrial, and reliability engineers; and upper-level
undergraduate and graduate students in these disciplines.
'It's not just the body that changes: Fashions and hairstyles evolve;
pets come and go; typewriters, analog clocks, and telephones with
cords disappear; and finally, film gives way to digital and the
computer replaces the darkroom. While Weathering Time is a personal
archive, and I am mining the archive to address issues of the female
body, the family snapshot and loss, I am also interested in producing
images that suggest some of the experiences of my generation. Indeed,
the photographs underscore the cultural, technological, and physical
changes that have occurred over the past thirty-five years--from my
youth to the dawn of my old age.' Nancy Floyd
The new multi-level exam preparation series for Cambridge ESOL exams
which inspires students to better exam results.

Complete CAE is a new course for the 2008 updated CAE exam. Informed
by the Cambridge Learner Corpus and providing a complete CAE exam
paper specially prepared for publication by Cambridge ESOL, it is the
most authentic exam preparation course available. Complete CAE
combines the very best in contemporary language learning practice with
first-hand knowledge of the challenges students face. There are
exercises to help students avoid repeating the typical mistakes that
real CAE candidates make, as revealed by the Cambridge Learner Corpus.
This topic-based course covers every part of the CAE exam in detail,
ensuring that students are fully equipped to tackle each part of every
paper. The Student's Book Pack is ideal for self-study. It consists of
the Student's Book with answers with CD-ROM and Class Audio CDs which
contain the corresponding recordings. The CD-ROM is packed with
interactive exercies and enables students to focus on their own
particular areas of difficulty and work at their own pace.
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Fourth edition of the best-selling Cambridge English: Advanced (CAE)
course, updated to prepare for the 2015 revised exam. The Student's
Book without answers contains fresh, updated texts and artwork that
provide solid language development, lively class discussion and
training in exam skills. The 25 topic-based units include examples
from the Cambridge English Corpus to highlight common learner errors
and ensuring that students are learning the most up-to-date and useful
language required at this level. The interactive CD-ROM provides
comprehensive extra practice of the language and topics covered in the
book. Class Audio CDs containing the recordings for the listening
exercises are available separately.
Focuses on thorough preparation for the Cambridge English: Advanced
(CAE) exam. In this title, the end of unit Review sections and the
practice exam papers develop exam confidence. It comes with audio and
an access code to Macmillan Practice Online (MPO) providing students
with more material for exam preparation. It is a 'With Key' version.
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